Gena Hoagland

The new advanced clean cars/truck rule would do nothing but drive business to out of state dealers
there by hurting the economy in NM and devestate the new car/truck dealerships. We are a demand
driven society and you can't force people to drive electric when it's not for them, encourage buyers
don't restrict choices. If dealers don't have gas vehicles, NM residents will purchase from
surrounding states and just use them here. I am completely against this rule.



